
IT'S ALMOST THE END

You must also help us by prayer, so that many will give thanks on our behalf for blessing granted us 
through the prayers of many.   - 2 Corinthians 1:11
 
   Can you believe it, we are already looking at the end of the school year! We would like to thank 
everyone for their support and prayers. 
 
   This month we begin to practice for our Moving On Ceremony, which will take place Friday, May 24th 
at 6 p.m. Here is an interesting fact, when we opened the preschool 3 years ago we had 3 students 
who moved on to St. Gabriel Catholic School's Kindergarten. Last year we had 6 children, and this year 
we have 9. Praise the Lord!
 
Joyfully in Jesus,
"Miss" Pam
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Hello Spring!



 
1st  Early Registration for Summer Program Beings

 
14th Palm Sunday

 
19th Closed Good Friday

 
21st Easter Sunday

 
25th 1st Annual Preschool Run-A-Thon

 

Upcoming EventsHAPPY BIRTHDAY!
We celebrated 2 birthdays in March, Happy Birthday to 
Miss Marlys and Leila!

RUN-A-THON
We will hold our first Run-A-Thon  fundraiser on Thursday 
April 25th.It will take place at the Preschool during school 
hours.The students will collect pledges for every lap they 
run on our playground track. Each child will receive a 
certificate of participation and funds will go toward 
improving our playground. 

April

BREAKFAST CASSEROLE
 Ingredients:

6    Slices White Bread, 

      (torn into bite-size pieces)

9oz Jimmy Dean Sausage Crumbles or 

      Chopped Up Deli Ham

1C  Shredded Cheese (your preference)

6     Eggs

2C   Milk

 

 
Heat oven to 350°F.

Place bread in a 13x9 inch baking 

pan, sprayed with cooking spray. 

Top with crumbles or ham and 

cheese.

Whisk eggs and milk, season with 

salt and pepper to taste.

Bake 40 to 45 min or until a knife 

inserted in center comes out clean 

and the top is lightly browned. 

FUN IN THE SUMMER
We are currently preparing for our Summer program. The 
Early Registration Sale is $65 through May 1st. After May 
1st registration will return to $75.  Summer Camp beings 
June 3rd and goes to August 2nd. Sign up for 1 - 2 - 3 or all 
9 weeks of summer as you only pay for the weeks you 
commit to. 
 
The first day of the 2019/2020 School Year is Monday 
August 12th.

Instructions:

May
 

1st  Early Registration for Summer Program Ends
 

6th - 10th Parent Appreciation Week 
 

13th - 17th Parent / Teacher Chats - Report Cards 
and Portfolios Distributed

 
24th Preschool Moving on Ceremony 6:00pm

Ice Cream Social to follow
 

27th Closed Memorial Day
 

31st  Last Day of Preschool 
 

June
 

3rd Summer Camp Begins
 


